SHIRE OF

BOYUP BROOK

PUBLIC NOTICE

Scheme Amendment No.17

Planning and Development Act 2005

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT
AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION - STANDARD AMENDMENT
Shire of Boyup Brook, Local Planning Scheme No.2
Scheme Amendment No. 17

Notice is hereby given that the local government of the Shire of Boyup Brook has prepared the above mentioned planning
scheme amendment for the purpose of:

1. Rezoning Lot 913 Fern Valley Road, Boyup Brook from ‘Rural’ zone to ‘Rural Small Holding’ zone; and
2. Including appropriate special conditions relating to Lot 913 Fern Valley Road into the Shire’s scheme at ‘Schedule 12",

The Amendment No.17 Report Document, has been deposited at the Shire of Boyup Brook Office, PO Box 2, Boyup Brook 6244
(Abel Street) and on the Shire’s website.

To view the document, click on the following link: https://www.boyupbrook.wa.gov.au/documents/692/town-planning-scheme-no-
2-amendment-no-17

The Amendment No.17 will be open for inspection during office hours up to and including 4.30pm, Monday - Friday. Submissions
on the amendment may be lodged in writing and should include the amendment number, details of the submission and
lodged with the undersigned on or before 25 June 2019.

Please address submissions to the Shire of Boyup Brook Po BOX 2 Boyup Brook 6244. Alternatively, submissions may be
emailed to shire@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au

Stephen Carstairs
A/Chief Executive Officer
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